From: Bonnie Foote <foote.bonnie@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2017 11:11 AM
To: Barry, Maria (ANC 4C02)

Subject: Support for Kingsbury school

Dear Ms Barry,

As a homeowner and resident of 4C02 for 6 years now, with no children in my house but some
wonderful neighbors whose families attend LAMB, I'm writing to voice my strong support of moving
LAMB in to the Kingsbury space. | attended the ANC meeting last month and listened to the arguments
on each side but didn't get the chance to speak. | do believe that this would be a fantastic asset for the
neighborhood, and I agree with the traffic impact study that suggests no to minimal impact (I even agree
with them about the Gallatin stoplight that could be re-timed for better traffic flow--well spotted!) The
families | know would definitely walk or bike to school, which would reduce traffic here and along their
current commutes to LAMB's other campuses.

No-one needs to tell any of us that D.C. needs good schools. | say we support this school in its success--
and, yes, I'm all for making sure that they minimize traffic impacts and work with West as much as
possible. | would *love* to see a solid charter-public partnership, and | would fully support our ANC in
asking for concrete plans for that partnership to be developed.

Thanks--and good luck with this! | really appreciate the work you're doing for our community.
All the best -
Bonnie Foote

1230 Hamilton St NW (homeowner)
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